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February
Ninth
1921.

Major H. Villis O'Connor, 
Dept. Militia & Defence, 
Ottawa.

My dear Willis

I have your letter of the 8th 
instant and am enclosing herewith cheoue for 
(54.25 to cover the items mentioned

I am very glad that the boxes 
have been shipped to Montreal and I wish to 
thank you very sincerely for all the trouble 
you have taken in connection with them. They 

- probably will be along to-day. They had not 
arrived when I left home this morning.

I also appreciate your trouble 
to get the sword and other boxes down by 
Cochrane, 
he was here.

I am sorry I did not see the boy when

I wish you would ask Day what 
happened to the key of the box containing the 
sword, and also that box which the citizens of 
Victoria gave me containing the bonds. I was 
always under the impression that you had the 
koy oi the box containing the sword, otherwise 
I do not know where it can be

«lith all good wishes 1 am, dear 

Yours ever,
Willis,
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